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It is with great worry that I explore you to protect our wildlife, with specific reference to koalas. 
I’ve noticed that here in COFFS Harbour the berry farmers has adopted the practice to just do it 
and jump past most regulations. I have seen the parcel of land in the valley below me change in 
The last 5 years from beautiful scenic area full of wildlife to a barren patch that looks like 
industrial area. The wildlife corridor has been ignored and cleared and nothing has been done to 
that. It is just unacceptable. The berry farmers are in general not careful with chemicals either. 
They are destroying the ecosystem. Please put things in place to rehabilitate these areas and 
protect it. If it’s gone we may never get that chance again 


